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Andrew Baggaley is the reigning WCPP champion (picture by Lawrence Lustig)

Qualification events for the World Championship of Ping Pong (WCPP) will get into full swing this summer.

More countries than ever have applied to take part in qualification, meaning the UK has been awarded just two
guaranteed qualification spaces for this year.

The British open qualification events are open to all players residing permanently in the UK, while individual
closed qualification events will also be held in Scotland, Wales and Ireland.

The BATTS club in Harlow will host qualifying competitions on July 25, August 22, September 5 and October 10.
Click here to download an entry form

Regular players are asked to email Fred Dove to confirm their entry and pay on the day. New players should fill in
an entry form and email it to Fred – details on the entry form.

Fred Dove
June 4, 2015
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